
Important Dates 

 
26.05.17 - Class Photos  

26.05.17 - School Disco  

26.05.17 - Last Day of Term 

29.05.17 - 02.06.17 - Half Term  

05.06.17 - First Day Back  

05.06.17 - Sports Week  

09.06.17 - Proposed Sports Day 

14.07.17 - Summer Fair  

21.07.17 -  Y6 performance to  

                   parents at 1.30pm 

21.07.17 - Year 6 Leavers Prom  

24.07.17 - Last Day of  Term  

25.07.17 - Non Pupil Day 

26.07.17 - Non Pupil Day 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

Weston Mill Community Primary Academy 
Ferndale Road  
Camel’s Head  
Plymouth    
PL2 2EL  
Email: westonmill.office@discoverymat.co.uk 
 
Friday 12th May 2017  

Chief Executive Officer: Mrs Alison Nettleship 

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Dinnis 

Assistant Head of School: Mrs Julia Down  

 

SAINSBURYS ACTIVE KIDS - VOUCHERS 

Weston Mill Primary Academy are now collecting these vouchers which enable us to 

maintain good quality sports resources. The voucher collection box can be found in 

the school reception area.   Thank you for your support.  

Staff news 

Mrs Blakeston gave birth to a little boy on 

Wednesday. Harry Matthew weighed 7lb 1/2oz, 

mum and baby are doing well and we can’t wait 

to meet him.  

 

Mrs Chandler is expecting a baby in October 

and we wish her best wishes also. Many      

congratulations.  

Bug Busting! 

Could we please ask you all to check your child’s hair 

today for head lice and treat if necessary. We need to 

do this at least once a month to be able to control this 

problem. It would also be good if all long hair can 

please be tied back. Thank you for your 

co-operation in this matter. 

Sun Protection 

A the warmer weather approaches 

please ensure that you apply sun cream 

to your    children before they come to 

school (do not send sun cream in with 

them) and caps can be worn providing 

they are worn the correct way and not 

back to front.  If your children choose to 

wear sun glasses to school please take 

them home with you for safe 

keeping and not leave them 

with them in school. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

KS2 SATs 

Well done to all our Year 6 children 

who have worked hard this week (and 

all year) on their national end of Key 

Stage 2 tests (SATs). We are sure 

they have all done their very best. We 

are very proud of them.  

Results will be sent out to parents at the end of term 6.  

Thank you. 






